

COUNCIL FOR THE INDIAN SCHOOL CERTIFICATE EXAMINATIONS

PRAGATI HOUSE, 3rd FLOOR, 47-48, NEHRU PLACE, NEW DELHI - 110019
TELEPHONES: 29564831, 29564833, 29564837, 26413820 E-MAIL: ces@cisce.org

FAX: 91-11-29564735

Chief Executive & Secretary
GERRY ARATHOON
M.A., B.Ed.

CISCE/NCPCR/2019 20th February 2019

To

The Heads of all Affiliated School

Subject: NCPCR month long campaign # ParikshaParv from 19th February to 15th March 2019.

Dear Principal,

The Council is in receipt of a letter dated 15th February 2019 from the National Commission for Protection of Child Rights (NCPCR), informing us about a campaign to be launched by it titled: **#ParikshaParv**. This is intended to change the outlook and perspective of children towards examinations and help them to combat stress, especially during the Board examinations.

The campaign will entail Live streaming of Q&A sessions with renowned experts, psychologists and counsellors through Facebook/Twitter/Youtube to enable students to interact with experts to reduce their exam stress.

The detailed schedule of live streaming is available at http://ncpcr.gov.in/showfile.php?lang=1&level=1&sublinkid=1829&lid=1817.

The link will be available on the Council website. You are requested to please place the same link on your school website too and put this information on your school notice board. It is hoped that the campaign will be of assistance to our students who are presently appearing for the 2019 ICSE & ISC Examinations.

I look forward to your cooperation and support in this campaign.

With warm regards,

Gerry Arathoon

Chief Executive & Secretary